
ANNOUNCEMENT TO ALL STUDENTS
PHYSICAL VISITATIONS AT OUT PREMISES

Monday 25th May 2020 Dar es Salaam, 
The Vice Chancellor of The Open University of Tanzania Prof. Elifas Tozo 
Bisanda is pleased to inform all students that the physical visitations to 
University premises are welcomed with effect from 1st June 2020 as per the 
Government directives.  However, as a measure of containing the spread of 
Corona Viruses, students are strictly required to observe all the Prevention 
measures for COVID 19 Corona Viruses as prescribed by the Ministry of 
Health, Community Development, Gender, Elderly and Children. In view of 
this, students are required to observe the following:

i)	 To wear the Face Masks, sanitize/wash their hands with soap and clean 
water when entering and leaving the University Premises.

ii)	 To avoid any unnecessary gathering at the University premises.

iii)	 Face to face activities, classes, libraries and computer laboratories are 
now open. However, we encourage students to continue accessing 
online learning resources available in MOODLE platform and University 
Online Library found in www.out.ac.tz.
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